
 

STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER  
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
 
 
Date:  September 23, 2022 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Greg Walklin, Director of Procurement and Grants 
  Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Subject: RFP 112209 O3 – Medicaid Managed Care Services  
 
 

 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request For Proposal that the State 
of Nebraska intends to award contracts to three vendors: 
 

• UnitedHealthcare of the Midlands, Inc. 

• Nebraska Total Care, Inc. 

• Molina Healthcare of Nebraska, Inc. 
 
 
I want to thank all of the bidders, again, for your interest in providing these important services to the 
citizens of the State of Nebraska. 
 


